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Update on the City Library, Parnell Square 
 
Stage 2b is ongoing and will run until March 2024.   
 
There has been extensive engagement with project stakeholders to date and engagement 
on design development will continue through Stage 2b.  
 
The project is on target and  it is hoped to have a main works Contractor on site by Q4 2024. 
The construction of Phase 1 is expected to be completed in 2027.  
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